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Reference: CITY OF NOVATO Grant Avenue Bridge Rehabilitation,  

 Caltrans Bridge No. 27C0021 

novato.org/grantbridge 

  

Subject:  Notification of Work at Grant Avenue Bridge 

 

Dear Novato Resident / Property Owner:  

  

Minerva Construction is the general construction contractor for a City of Novato Capital 

Improvement Project that may affect your property.  

 

Project location:  

Bridge over Novato Creek, Grant Avenue between Virginia Avenue and Eighth Street. 

  

The general scope of the construction work includes:  

Rehabilitation and widening of the existing bridge, roadway realignment, pedestrian access 

improvements, new signage and street light system. 

  

Our overall schedule for the construction work is as follows:  

 Work is scheduled to commence early April 2024, with completion of the project scheduled for 

January 2025. During this time access will be impacted, with multiple traffic configurations set 

up in the area for construction. Closures of the bridge area can be anticipated as well. It is 

advisable to plan alternate routes. 

Typical working hours will be 7:00 am – 5:00 pm, Monday – Friday. 

  

Please contact the following for any project questions or concerns, or after hour emergencies: 

 

Kevin Brady at 415-991-0703 

 

We will also have an onsite foreman that can assist with any immediate questions or concerns.  

Our on-site foreman for the work is Mike Bancroft.   

  

We appreciate your cooperation on this project.   

 

 Respectfully,  

MINERVA CONSTRUCTION 

 

 
Sean Summers 

Project Manager 

 

Copy: City of Novato, PW Director 


